## **Anthony York**

From: Hazel Bridges [htbridges@aol.com]

**Sent:** 04 June 2012 10:15

To: Hazel

**Subject:** Young Ringers' Event 7th July 2012

To Branch Secretaries, please would you advertise the following details for the event on 7th July.

## Young Ringers' Event, Saturday 7th July

Are you a young ringer? Fancy ringing and meeting other young ringers? Then why not come along to Chedworth Church on Saturday 7<sup>th</sup> July 10am – 12noon ish? Where we will be ringing and also having a go at some rope splicing with Malcolm.

Interested? Well, drop me an email by 27<sup>th</sup> June, so I can make sure we have enough to run.